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Housing Transitions Thanks... 
 

Lam Hood - President 

Andrew Maguire - Vice President 

Donna Holmes - Treasurer 

Della Smith- Secretary 

Edie Binkley 

Amanda DiPolvere 

Ronald Friedman 

Ann Goeke 

Kathy Harford  

Benson Lichtig 

Helen Snyder 

Mark Toci  

Christine Tyler  
 

 

Ron Quinn - Executive Director 

Kendra Hicks - Centre House Manager 

Annette Ratliff - Program Coordinator  

Jennifer Stahl- Housing Case Manager 

Keef  Davidsonï Housing Case Manager 

Jan Reasinger - Adult Services Case  

                Manager 

Ainsley Rager - Centre House Case  

    Manager 

Morgan Wasikonis - Development and 

Community Relations Coordinator 

Shelter Supervisors  
Debbie Cascino, Karen Ebeling, Kendra 

Gettig, Amy Hudzik, Bobbi Sheaffer, and 

Aurora Cooper. 

  
Board of Directors & Staff 

 ...Northwest Savings Bank 
Pictured is Donna Holmes, HTI 

board treasurer and Northwest 

Savings Bank Vice President 

Commercial Lending, who 

presented  Morgan Wasikonis 

with a check. Northwest Savings 

Bank has been the presenting 

sponsor for our annual Run for 

Shelter 5K all three years and 

they have contributed $5000 each year. Volunteers from 

the bank also helped with race preparations. Donna 

presented HTI with an additional check for $1000 in 

December. We greatly appreciate the involvement and 

financial support Northwest Bank provides to HTI  and 

the community. Elves Gift Shop  

 

For the most up to date 

news at Housing 

Transitions, follow us on 

social media or visit us at  
www.housingtransitions.com 

 

...Happy Valley Cookie Rally Participants 

Run for Shelter  

    

 

This year marked the last of two 

consecutive years in which 

Housing Transitions was the 

beneficiary of the Junior Womanôs 

Club Elvesô Gift Shop. It has been 

a super fun partnership and we 

greatly appreciate all the time and effort the ñJuniorsò put into 

making this unique event a great success. The day, filled with a 

cookie walk, and opportunities for 

young children to shop without their 

parents raised over $6000 for HTI. 

Pictured above are volunteers from 

Penn State Habitat for Humanity and 

to the left are Junior Womanôs Club  

members and Girl Scouts who helped 

the little shoppers.  
 

 

...State College Orthodontics 

 

On December 1, kitchens throughout the State College 

area were filled with happy bakers making cookies to be 

donated to the Elvesô Gift Shop, which benefitted HTI 

again this year. We extend a special thanks to Good 

Shepherd Catholic Church, State College Presbyterian 

Church and Grace Lutheran/Meals on Wheels who  wel-

comed us into their kitchens. Groups including fifth 

grade soccer players, middle school girls,  students from 

PSU Habitat for Humanity, and members of the PSU 

NAACP came together to bake dozens of cookies. The 

fun continued throughout the week in private kitchens. 

Residents of Centre House even whipped up a few dozen 

to contribute.  Over 30 dozen cookies were sold at the 

largest cookie sale ever for the Junior Womanôs Club 

event. Thanks to all who participated! 

...M&T Bank 
Terry Powers , Administrative 

Vice President at M&T Bank 

presented Morgan Wasikonis 

with a check for  $5000 from the 

M&T  Charitable Foundation to 

support Nittany House, which provides housing sup-

port for those with mental health issues.  

   The 3rd Annual Run for Shelter 5K, 

presented by Northwest  

Savings Bank was run on a cold, but 

bright fall morning on November 8. 

The race started and ended at Centre 

House, our emergency  

shelter and beneficiary of proceeds. 

Over 200 runners registered and race 

results can be viewed by  

visiting the special events page on our 

website.  

   We thank our many sponsors, volun-

teers, and race participants. Together 

we raised over $11,000 for Centre 

House. Park Forest Middle school won 

our first Middle School Challenge and 

we hope to expand the competition for 

next year.  

 Heartfelt Condolences:  
Bobbi Bronstein  

September 6, 1942 -January 9, 2015  
 

Our condolences to the Bronstein Family 

on the sudden passing of Bobbi., who 

worked tirelessly for Housing Transitions 

over the past 30 years. She will be greatly 

missed by all of us here at HTI. We will 

have a full newsletter dedicated to her 

memory in the Spring. 

...Good Shepherd Catholic Church  
Good Shepherdôs Shout! youth ministry program hosted 30 

area teens for the 4th Annual Sleep Out Saturday on October 

4. This was the third year participants raised funds and aware-

ness for Housing Transitions. The event contributed nearly 

$2500 to HTI and we are greatly appreciative of the supporters 

and participants. Elaine Scutti, Good Shepherd Youth Minis-

ter,  has enthusiastically organized this event that focuses on 

helping teens experience the issues a person without shelter 

may face. They were challenged through simulations, and 

problem solve and make choices throughout the night.  They 

also listened to speakers from the Out of the Cold Program and 

Housing Transitions.   

During December, State College Ortho-

dontics collected food and needed items 

on our Centre House Shelter Wish List 

from staff and patients. Thanks for the 

special delivery! 

Above, start of the 3rd Annual 

Run for Shelter. Below, students 

and staff of Delta High School 

who were recognized for a high 

number of participants. 

Staff Changes  
We had to say goodbye to Colby 

Woodring this fall but she remains a 

strong advocate for HTI. Thanks for 

your years of hard work! Jennifer Stahl 

was placed in her position and we wel-

come Keef Davidson as a new housing 

case manager.  


